
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

LEGAL NOTICE 
 

NO MUNICIPAL ELECTIONS 
 
 

The Town of Little Creek will not be holding Municipal Elections March 5. Five seats on the Town 
of Little Creek Board of Commissioner, two (2) one year terms and three (3) two year terms, were 
up for election and only five (5) candidates filed for these positions.  The positions and the name 
of the candidate that filed are listed below:  
 
Commissioners to fill two vacant seats on the Town Commission for the final one (1) year 
remaining on the terms. Candidates that filed for these positions:  Jason Arrington and Carol 
Pauleo. 
 
Commissioners to fill the three (3) commissioner seats that are up for election, each having a 
term of two (2) years. Candidates that filed for these positions:  Edward Strouse, Theresa May 
and Adrienne Hegman. 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 


